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Q: Are there any regulations or limits when using glass beads?

A: It would depend upon how the beads are used. If they are used in manner that cannot create exposure to silica (i.e. they remain completely intact), then there would be no potential for exposure. 
However, if they are used in a manner that produces airborne dust, the SDS should be consulted to determine the component(s) used to manufacture the beads. If the beads contain silica, then an air sampling survey should be conducted to determine the concentration of respirable silica to which employees are exposed. The results of the survey would dictate what, if any, additional actions are necessary.  
